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Philip Dagnall

From: aliceann61@aol.com
Sent: 03 June 2014 11:14
To: Post Hearings

Subject: housing developments in Longridge
We Paul and Ann Byrne

Agree in principle to the Core Strategy but to ask for due consideration to be given to the adjustment for
Longridge based on the increased pressure on Longridge facilities (schools, highways, drainage, sewers etc
etc)as a result of Preston CC passing the 220 units off Whittingham Road at the former Ridings Depot and
the subsequent application for a further 190 houses adjacent to this site by Gladman. There are also 78 on
Moss farm (carefoots chicken farm) |and the nursing home opposite ridings and the 14 at DJ Ryans also
passed by Preston CC- all of these will have an accumalated effect.

Paul and Ann Byrne

aliceann61@aol.com

11/06/2014



